
 

 

 

 

Monday 30th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Parent and Carer Café: Thursday 9th February 2023 – Online Harms  

We would like to invite you to attend this café, which will be held Thursday 9th February between 9:00 

and 9:30am in our Burbage building (in Turney playground) 

This café will be delivered by Katharine Andrews, Prevent Education Officer at Southwark Council. The 

session will cover the risks associated with the online space, how to help your child navigate the online 

world safely, and how to set parental controls.  

Please RSVP via the school office if you would like to join us for this opportunity: 

office@dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk  

 

We will have coffee and biscuits available, so would like to know numbers in advance for catering.  

Hoping that you can join us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Purcell                 Victoria Begley 

Headteacher             Online Safety Leader 
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